
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 4/16/2013 1:04:57 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Q,. Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Clarifying the 22nd 

Yes Laura, everything is set and we are good to go. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration, 3-2179 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 1:01 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Cc: | Redacted I 
Subject: Clarifying the 22nd 

Aaron 

We are deleting the 9:00 am meeting with Tom and Hagan on Monday April 22. 

We are confirming the 12:00 meeting with Tom and Hagan - AT PG&E, 77 Beale St. I'll try 
to be in the lobby when the General arrives, and 
for that day. 

Redact will have him confirmed with Security 

We are going to keep the Hagan meeting with John Simon and Des Bell as a "hold" for now, 
but may need to reschedule for a later time if the Tom/Hagan 12:00 runs long. 

Clear as mud? 

SB GT&S 0262872 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting pur customers' privacy. . 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/ 
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